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BOARD OF SELECTMEN 

APRIL 30, 2003 

REGULAR SESSION 

(Continued from 4/28/03) 

 

The Board of Selectmen convened in regular session at 6:00 p.m. in the Principal’s 
Conference Room of the Belmont High School.  All members were present. 
 
Preparation for Town Meeting 

 
The Board discussed issues in preparation for the evening’s Town Meeting. 
 
Each article of the Special Town Meeting was reviewed and it was confirmed that 
the Board was in support of each article. 
 

The Board moved:  to support each article. 
 
The motion passed unanimously (3-0). 
 
The Board reviewed the remaining articles of the Annual Town Meeting. 
 
#25/26 - The Board discussed the merits of the Inclusionary Zoning article and the 
potential impacts of the potential residential development at Alewife was discussed.  
This matter was deferred. 
 
#33 – Alcohol Restaurant 
 

The Board moved:  to support approval of the following article; 33. 
 

The motion passed unanimously (3-0). 
 
#23 – Conservation Commission By-Law 
 

The Board moved:  to support approval of the following article; 23. 
 

The motion passed unanimously (3-0). 
 
#24 – Zoning from Side Yard Setback 
 

The Board moved:  to support approval of the following article; 24. 
 

The motion passed unanimously (3-0). 
 



#39/40 – Tax Check-Off from General Fund Savings 
 

The Board moved:  to support approval of the following article; 39/40. 
 

The motion passed unanimously (3-0). 
 
#41 – Delay of Town Hall Annex Project 
 

The Board moved:  to not support of the following article; 41. 
 

The motion passed unanimously (3-0). 
 
Adjourn to Warrant Committee Meeting and Town Meeting 

 
The Board moved:  to adjourn to the Warrant Committee Meeting 
and Town Meeting. 

 
The motion passed unanimously (3-0), by roll call vote. 
 
The regular session adjourned at approximately  :00 p.m. 
 
 
The Board re-convened at the Warrant Committee Meeting. 

 
The Board reviewed a change to Special Town Meeting Article 5.  The motion shall 
be modified to reduce the allocation from the Playground Projects by $9,000. 
 

The Board moved:  to support the change of the following article; 5. 
 

The motion passed unanimously (3-0). 
 
The Board reviewed with the Committee the merits of Article 25/26 – Inclusionary 
Zoning.  The matter of the impact on a potential residential development at Alewife 
was discussed. 
 

The Board moved:  to support of the following article; 25/26. 
 

The motion passed unanimously (3-0). 
 
The Board adjourned the Warrant Committee Meeting at approximately 7:30 PM 
to Town Meeting and Special Town Meeting. 
 
 
      
 _______________________________________ 



       Melvin A. Kleckner, Town 
Administrator 
       Clerk, Board of Selectmen 

 
 

 


